
February 19, 2024 

PLAZA CENTERS N.V. 

UPDATE REGARDING A CHANGE IN HOLDINGS 

Further to Plaza Centers N.V. (“Plaza” or the “Company”) announcement dated February 5, 2024  (the 

"Last Announcement“), regarding the purchase of the Company’s shares by Ragnar Trade spółka z 

ograniczoną odpowiedzialnością (“Ragnar Trade”), the Company announces today, that since the Last 

Announcement, Ragnar Trade sold about 472 thousand shares of the Company, thus Ragnar Trade 

holdings in the Company is decreased to 4.81% of the Company’s issued and paid capital. 

Ends 

For further details, please contact: 

Plaza 

Ron Hadassi, Executive Director;  972-526-076-236

Notes to Editors 

Plaza Centers N.V. (www.plazacenters.com) is listed on the Main Board of the London Stock Exchange, 

and, on the Warsaw Stock Exchange (LSE: “PLAZ”, WSE: “PLZ/PLAZACNTR”) and, on the Tel Aviv 

Stock Exchange (”PLAZ”). 
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